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GSA Report to University Council

Good afternoon! I am very glad to be making a report to you today about the work the Graduate
Student Association has done so far this semester. After a period of inactivity, we are working to
create transition documents, increase representation across graduate departments, especially
among the humanities, and to assess what role students would like the GSA to play in their life at
UGA. So far, the GSA has:

e Surveyed graduate coordinators to assess how GSA representatives are selected from
their departments.
Held a general body meeting to establish the GSA structure and initiate committee work.
Continue to implement the International Student Interests Committee and work to have it
be established in the Constitution.
Tabled at multiple events to reach more graduate students.
Solicited nominated for director of internal operations and vice president.
Held a successful social event and received positive feedback from graduate students.

We are grateful for the University’s continued support for graduate students.

Abigail Grimes
GSA President



